
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CAMPAIGN 
BULLETIN 

Expiration Notification - Halogen Headlamp 
Voluntary Service Campaign 

 
Reference: PC889 

Date: September 23, 2022 
 
Attention: Dealer Principal, Sales, Service & Parts Managers 
 
 
 

SERVICE CAMPAIGN 

CAMPAIGN ID: PC889 | EXPIRATION NOTIFICATION 

 
 

 

 

***** Dealer Announcement ***** 

On May 20, 2022 Nissan conducted a Voluntary Service Campaign (VSC) on 40 specific model year 2013 
Nissan Altima Coupe vehicles to replace both the left and right front halogen headlamps. Customers that 
obtained approval by the Settlement Administrator were included in this VSC. Customers were to 
bring the vehicle for service to the dealer no later than September 23, 2022. 

***** What Dealers Should Do ***** 
 

1. Service Comm will deactivate PC889 on any unrepaired VINs on September 24, 2022.  No further 
dealer action is required.  

 
***** Release Schedule *****  
 

Repair • Campaign bulletin NTB22-040 has been updated to reflect expiration of this 
voluntary service campaign.  Please discard older copies. 

Owner 
Notification • No expiration notices are being sent to customers. 

 
NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC. 
Total Customer Satisfaction 

Affected Models/Years: 

Affected 
Population

: 
Dealer 

Inventory: 
SERVICE COMM 
Expiration Date 

MY2013 Altima Coupe (CL32)  NA NA September 23, 2022 
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